
 

 

 

 

SEN Register 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

              At Northumberland PRU, we pride ourselves on providing an inclusive provision. We aim to 

ensure that all pupils benefit from a personalised approach to their education to enable them to 

reach their potential.  

It is our school policy that all pupils on roll or dual registered will be placed on our SEN register. We 

do this because pupils who attend our school are receiving support that is additional to and different 

from a mainstream provider.  

Please see additional information provided regarding our SEN register.  

Please could parents/ carers return the slip below by the 25th October 2019, providing consent for 

your son/ daughter to be added to our SEN register.  

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact Emma Blackburn/ Dave Kirby on 

01670 514963.   

Yours Sincerely, 

Emma Blackburn 

 

Acting Head Teacher 

 

I give my permission for my child____________________ to be placed on the SEN register.  

Signed __________________________ Parent/Carer 

Date ____________________________ 
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